
 

Dear Licensees,

Due to many inquiries regarding the RSV vaccine, we want to provide some further
information. With the passing of Senate Bill 35, pharmacists, pharmacy interns, and
licensed advanced pharmacy technicians are authorized to administer an RSV
vaccine to adults, effective June 1, 2023.

Questions may be sent to OPLCLicensing7@oplc.nh.gov.
 
Thank you,

Office of Professional Licensure and Certification
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